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Duffer, Erin

From: Acklin, Tim

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 10:47 AM

To: Duffer, Erin

Subject: FW: Budget Item 733 - La Crosse County Historical Society Museum Planning Studies

Please add if you have not already 

Tim Acklin, AICP
Planning Administrator
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse St
La Crosse, WI 54601
608-789-7391
www.cityoflacrosse.org

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL
The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. The email is intended solely for the intended recipient to whom it 
is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the 
sender at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server.

From: John Dudkiewicz <nevestnalp@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 8:20 PM 
To: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: 'Peggy Derrick' <peggy@lchshistory.org>; Robert Mullen <justmytype398@charter.net> 
Subject: Budget Item 733 - La Crosse County Historical Society Museum Planning Studies 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Mr Acklin,  
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I would like to express my personal support as a member of the La Crosse County Historical Society Board of Directors for including funds for 
budget item 733, Page 18, LCHS Museum Planning Studies, in the 2022 budget. 

This has the strong potential to be a destination attraction for the City and County to draw visitors from far outside the area.  It would be an 
obvious stop as part of the Riverboat Shore Excursions, and an extra attraction to draw more landings (as we are now in obvious competition with 
Winona as a stop for the ever-increasing tour operations on the River).  The regional nature, and broad historical context of the Museum from pre-
historic times through the present will be unique, and could be marketed across a much, much wider geographic footprint than just the Coulee 
Region, bringing a positive, year-round economic impact to Downtown La Crosse. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 
John S Dudkiewicz 
LCHS Board Member 


